From: Mary Sullivan

To: Schwager, Zachary D.; Mary Jackson
Subject: Fwd: Mary Sullivan - 20-VARIANCE-0051
Date: Thursday, June 4, 2020 3:09:02 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Hi Zachary:

I have been working with Nia Holt regarding my two variances for my property. The number
is 20-VARIANCE-0051.

I sent the below email to Nia this afternoon, as she had told me that if I wanted to say
anything besides what was submitted in the Variance Justification at the Zoning meeting on
June 15th to let her know by June 5th. I got an email response that she will be out of the
office until June 29th and you would be my point of contact. Could be talk before the June
15th meeting? My contact information is below. I feel that Nia and I had a good comfort level
and I would like to feel the same with you since you are now handling her cases. Thank you. I
look forward to hearing from you.

Mary Sullivan

mschocchip@gmail.com
502.541.1151.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mary Sullivan <mschocchi mail.com>

Date: Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 2:55 PM

Subject: Mary Sullivan - 20-VARIANCE-0051

To: Holt, Nia <Nia.Holt@louisvilleky.gov>, Mary Jackson <mherdjack@bellsouth.net>

Nia:

I hope that you are safe and well. I drove by your office location yesterday and saw that it was
all boarded up due to the vandalism, I assume from Saturday night. I was talking to a potential
contractor today and he told me, that they had to refile permits for another job as the first set
were destroyed by fire from the vandalism and looting.

The notice for my variance hearing was installed in my yard yesterday.

I wanted to let you know that I would like to say a few words at the hearing, if still possible. I
reviewed everything I sent to in the variance justification and realized perhaps two important
points, I should have included.

These are the additional points I would like to make:

Due to the current size of my kitchen 9'7" x 12 1/2' x 7' 8" I would desire to enlarge by kitchen
by extending it by 5' x 18".

Due to the hot sun and having a mosquito allergy, having a screened in porch would allow me
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to enjoy my backyard and the outdoors.

I believe you told me that you would share with me the staff presentation, so I look forward to
receiving that.

Let me know if there is anything else that I need to provide to you.
Mary Sullivan

mschocchip@gmail.com
502.541.1151
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